
 
Summer Checkout for the DHMS Library 

 
It has been a great year in the DHMS Library. In order to keep our students reading 
during the long summer break we’re offering summer checkout! 
 
In order to be eligible, students must have returned all their library books, paid all their 
fines, and be returning to DHMS next school year. A responsible adult will also need to 
sign the summer checkout agreement below.  
 
We’ll start summer checkout on Monday, May 13 and continue through the last day of 
school. Students can check out up to 10 books from the library for the summer. 
Students must return the books the first week of school in August or pay the 
replacement cost for the books.  
 
 
 

Summer Checkout Agreement 
 
I certify that my child will be returning to DHMS in the fall of 2024 and that they have 
my permission to check out library books for the summer. We agree to take good care 
of the books and return them the first week of school. We understand that we will be 
required to pay the replacement fee for books that are lost or damaged. 
 
______________________________ ____________________________________ 
Student signature                                                  Parent signature 
 
 
______________________________ ____________________________________ 
Student name (print)                                            Parent name (print) 
 
 
 
Parent email 
 
 
Library staff initials _____ 
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